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Martha Room, 338 East Lyman Avenue, Winter Park FL

6:00PM

Mar 13 Florida Region General Meeting, All Saints Episcopal Church, Mary
Martha Room, 338 East Lyman Avenue, Winter Park FL

7.00PM

Mar 5 28th Annual Amelia Concours d'Elegance, Ritz-Carlton, Amelia Island, FL 9:30AM
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March Birthdays

Dena Holt March 10
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Board and General Meeting –

The Florida Region AACA Club

Board/General meeting was held  February

13th at the All Saints Episcopal Church in

the Mary Martha Room.   Thirteen

members attended the general meeting.

The club general meeting started after the

club Board meeting.   Club President

Charlie Jones opened the meeting.
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Treasurer Don Allen presented the budget

report.

Next the disposition of the proceeds from

the club show on Feb 4th in Mt Dora  was

discussed.  The treasury has determined

that $600 was cleared from the show

proceeds after expenses.  The proposal by

the club board to donate $200 to the

Baptist Church for show use of their facility

and $85 to Mickey Bryant for providing the

show trophies was accepted by the club

members.  The remainder of the $600 after

these disbursements will be put into the

general club fund.  This was also approved

by the club members.

The next subject addressed in the club

discussions was an auction planned for the

March 13 club meeting.  Items have already

been donated by Kendra Gilkes (books) and
also  Russ and Shirley Dawson(shirts,
books, posters and pictures .

The entertainment program for the club

meeting consisted of tales concerning

Studebaker.  Carole Allen related how she

received a  Studebaker Scotsman keyring for

her 60th anniversary and birthday.   This

reminded her of  driving experiences with

her Mom’s Studebaker Scotsman.  Matt

Cannizzaro and Charlie Steffy also provided

more Studebaker tales.

Betsy Campbell provided excellent cookies

and drinks afterward.

Glenn Harris, Secretary

Welcome New Members

We have two new members:

Guillermo and Luz Nieves 2851 Jasper Run,

Kissimmee 34758.  Phone is 813-454-3838 and

their email address is

bnieveshomes@gmail.com.  They have a 1977

Corvette Stingray.

Brian and Debra Palmer.  He gave a Nova Scotia

address but a phone number of 863-514-7490.

E-mail is bdcorvettes67.gmail.com. They have 4

Corvettes, '67, '71, '80, and '85.

Club Members win AACA 2022
Annual Convention Foo-Dog Trophy
Outstanding Rolls Royce

David Berndt and Karen Parker.  They have a

1996 Rolls Royce Silver Spur Springfield that was

awarded the Foo Dog award at the AACA Annual

Convention.  It is a real honor to get one of the

national awards. Foo-Dog Trophy Outstanding

Rolls-Royce automobile entered in a National
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Meet judged on the basis of age, style and

quality of coachwork, authenticity, appearance

and mechanical condition. Established in 1945

by former AACA President, D. Cameron Peck.

The trophy itself is an ancient and valuable

Chinese work of art.

AACA Winter Classic February 4
We had 49 registrations.  The show was very

nice and a great venue.  It was a financial

success.

Here are the winners:

Best GM car 1966 Chevy II pro-street Scott

Harger

Best Ford  1955 T-Bird  Curtis Croly

Furthest distance driven 1939 Ford coupe street

rod, John & Martha  Campbell

Oldest car

1928 Model A roadster  Don Stearns

Best  independent  1978 Avanti   Betsy Campbell

Best foreign car  1994 Jaguar  Pavel Vacata
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Best of show  1956 Buick Century Convertible

Warren Wubker

Best Mopar  1970 Plymouth Barracuda  Tom and

Cheryl Favorosa

1963 Ford Falcon 1965 Ford Mustang

Special thanks to Josh Cole, Don Allen, Mickey

Bryant, Betsy Campbell and Charlie Jones for

making the show a success.
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